
 
ENGINEERING 

 
NOTICE OF TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE AT THE INTERSECTION OF 

WEST GREEN BELT DR. AND 7TH STREET 
 

September 25, 2019 
 
Dear Sugar Mill Residents 
Sugar Land, Texas  
 
Re:   CIP No. DR-1801 Covington Woods Drainage Improvements at Sugar 

Mill Relief Line & Seven Street Reconstruction 
 
Dear Resident:  
 
WadeCon LLC continues working on the drainage improvements, street reconstruction 
and water line rehabilitation along 7th Street between the City-owned Park and 
Bournewood Drive. Phase I of the project (in front of the Sugar Land Middle School 
has been completed) and WadeCon LLC. is ready to initiate Phase II of the project 
from West Green Belt Dr. to Bournewood Dr. on September 30, 2019.  
 
To complete the work at the intersection of 7th Street and West Green Belt Dr., it will 
be necessary to close this intersection from Monday September 30 to Friday October 
18, 2019.  During this period, all traffic along Green Belt Dr., Sugar Plum Circle, Palm 
Grove Circle and Wood Bridge Circle needs to enter and leave the neighborhood via 
Bournewood Drive.  
 
Please call with any questions or concerns. 
 
Jorge L. Alba 
Project Manager 
(281) 275-2275 
jalba@sugarlandtx.gov 
 

Geoff Cummings 
Construction Inspector 
(281) 615-1811 
gcummings@sugarlandtx.gov 
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. We look forward for the successful 
completion of this important neighborhood drainage improvements project. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jorge L. Alba, P.E., CFM 
Project Manager 
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